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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact, in the form of a potential increase in expenditures, is 
indeterminable.

The fiscal impact to the Game and Fish Department (the Department) is 
indeterminable because interest in the possession of roadkill wildlife cannot be 
predicted at this time. The Department notes that staff time will be needed to 
issue letters, scientific or educational collection licenses, donation 
certificates or interstate game tags for the possession of roadkill wildlife. 
Additionally, staff time for inspections and verifications of issuances will be 
required. An electronic platform may be needed for implementation. The cost to 
develop such an application is unknown at this time.
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